
NEWS FLASH!
Come to our

RACERACE
NIGHTNIGHT

on 
Saturday 9 June 2018

at the 
Young Generation 

Head Quarters

7.00pm
for

7.30pm

If you have never been to a Race Night, then you do not
know what you have been missing. 

Come and support CAODS in their second Fundraising
event of the year

We will be seeking race sponsorships before the event (eight races) and we will be

looking for people to pay for horse ownership.

Then on the night, the Tote will be open and you can bet as much as you like on the

races.

A hot supper will be served and, of course, you should bring your own drinks.

Admission will be £10 per head which includes supper.

More details to follow, but to book your place, please contact:
Christine Yorke-Edwards on 01245 460485

or email: c.yorke-edwards@blueyonder.co.uk
Remember, seating at the HQ is limited, so book early to avoid disappointment.


